
Chairman Luick, Members of the Senate Agriculture and Veterans Affairs 

Committee 

For the record my name is August Heupel. I am a rancher from Medina, ND and 

current Vice President of I-BAND. 

I am writing in support of SB 2148 and I am encouraging a DO PASS 

recommendation.  

Simply put, I feel the sale of unclaimed cattle should be used for the common good 

of ND citizens like other unclaimed properties in the state. I feel the unclaimed 

funds should be dispersed to the Schools Trust Fund to help fund K-12 education 

in our state.  

Thank you for your time and consideration of SB 2148 

August Heupel 


